
I am writing in support of the project proposed at 2130 S Kinnickinnic Ave.  
 
This project is very much appropriate in size and density for this location and serves as a 
gateway to Bay View.  My husband and I have been a resident in Bay View for over 15 years (10 
as a home owner) and have seen this property go through many changes, i.e. Burger King, 
vacant, Hamburger Mary's.  The density will be great for the local businesses and is close to the 
retail hub near KK & Lincoln.  This building is complementary to the residential/retail building 
across the street.  We see this building as a catalytic project.  We hope to see this project come 
to fruition.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Melissa & Todd Rudolph 
3276 S Swain Ct   
Milwaukee, WI 53207 
 


